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January 10, 2022 

Honorable Louie Gohmert 

United States Congressman 

2269 Rayburn HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

Via email: louie.gohmert@mail.house.gov 

Re: Doctors and Scientists Support for H.R. 5816, National Informed Consent Exemption (NICE) Act 

Dear Congressman Gohmert, 

Thank you for your leadership in sponsoring the National Informed Consent Exemption (NICE) Act. We at 

Physicians for Informed Consent (PIC) have been safeguarding informed consent in vaccination since 2015 and 

believe that the abolishment of mandatory vaccination laws is long overdue. 

In support of NICE, we have numerous educational documents. And, especially as our nation’s children most 

urgently require protection from COVID-19 vaccine mandates, we’ll share with you here important information 

from our recent public service announcement (enclosed) about the COVID-19 vaccine for children. 

In the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine clinical trial, zero unvaccinated adolescents 12 to 15 years of age suffered a 

severe case of COVID-19. In contrast, for every 1 case of non-severe COVID-19 in the unvaccinated group, there 

were 7 cases of severe (grade 3) systemic reactions in the vaccinated group. The clinical trial also found that 1 in 

about 1,100 vaccinated children 12 to 15 years of age had a grade 4 systemic reaction (fever greater than 104.0° 

F) that required an emergency room (ER) visit. The reaction occurred within one week of vaccination and led to 
withdrawal from the clinical trial. Thus, as numerous severe systemic reactions occurred in the vaccine group and 
yet zero severe symptoms occurred in those children who became infected with COVID-19, there is clearly no 
scientific justification for mandating the vaccine in this age group.

Please let us know if there are any specific infectious diseases or vaccines for which you need scientific data, such 

as the MMR vaccine. We applaud and support NICE, so please call on us should you require any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Shira Miller, M.D. 

Founder and President  

Physicians for Informed Consent 

Physicians for Informed Consent (PIC) is a nationally recognized 501(c)(3) nonprofit educational organization representing hundreds of 

doctors, as well as scientists and attorneys, whose mission is to deliver data on infectious diseases and vaccines. In addition, our Coalition 

for Informed Consent consists of over 300 member organizations that represent millions of Americans. 

Enclosed: COVID-19 – Pfizer Vaccine Risk Statement (VRS) Public Service Announcement 

Cc: Congressman Jeff Duncan, Congressman Bob Good, Congressman Randy Weber, Congressman Doug LaMalfa, Congressman Brian 

Babin, Congressman Andy Biggs, Congressman Ralph Norman, Congressman Brian Mast, Congressman Matt Gaetz 
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The clinical trial also found that 1 in about 1,100 
vaccinated children 12–15 years of age had a 
grade 4 systemic reaction (fever greater than 
104.0° F) that required an emergency room 
(ER) visit. The reaction occurred within  
one week of the first injection and led to 
withdrawal from the clinical trial.

In the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine clinical trial, zero unvaccinated adolescents  
12 to 15 years of age suffered a severe case of COVID-19. In contrast, for 
every 1 case of non-severe COVID-19 in the unvaccinated group, there were  
7 cases of severe (grade 3) systemic reactions in the vaccinated group.

This is a public service announcement from Physicians for Informed Consent, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit  
educational organization. Learn more here:  physiciansforinformedconsent.org/Pfizer-COVID-19-vaccine


